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Hello,

I’m a Sebastopol resident and I think we should discontinue zoom comments if people are abusing the platform. I
suspect that the terrible comments  are coming from out of the area and only exist due to the anonymity Zoom
allowed. If a resident wants to comment they can show up in person and avoid the Zoom bombers.

Thanks and have a good day,

Kerry Beck
Sebastopol




